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Tuesday 29th April 2025 
 

YEAR 3 ANCIENT GREEK DAY – Thursday 15th May 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We have organised for an Ancient Greek day based in school on Thursday 15th May 2025.  
 
This day will support our topic of ‘Phase 3-It’s All Greek to Me’; the children will participate in a variety of different 
activities relating to Greece. Children will learn about various battle equipment and will be given a shield to drill in a 
variety of real ancient Greek battle manoeuvres. Next, they will work on a small section of a larger class mosaic 
which will be assembled for display by the end of the session. Greek pastimes will be discussed and a range of replica 
artefacts relating to the Olympics will be shown. Finally, they will practice with javelins, balls and the discus before a 
full class reenactment of the ancient Olympics. There are many fun activities for the children to take part in and 
learn more about their topic.  
 
Children will be coming to school at normal time. The guest speaker will arrive in school for 10am.  The children will 
still be having the same lunchtime and breaktimes as normal and will finish before the end of the day.  
 
The visit will cost £5.25 per pupil; this includes the guest speaker coming into school and bringing all the resources 
needed for the day. The school has no funds to subsidise this visit and it can only take place providing all parents and 
carers are prepared to make this voluntary contribution to cover the costs, as permitted by the Education Act 1996. 
If we receive insufficient voluntary contributions it may be necessary to review whether the activity goes ahead or 
not.  
 
If you wish your child to take part in this day, please can you give your consent and pay for the day on the school 
online payment system, ParentPay; the last date for payment is Sunday 11th May 2025.  If you require login details, 
or any information regarding the payment process, please contact the school office. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 

    
 
Mrs A Fox and Miss Mee 
Year 3 Teachers 
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